
 
 

THE WRITING CENTRE  
 

The Writing Centre will reopen  Jan. 14, 2019. 

BOOK HERE 

If you have an appointment and are unable to keep it, 

please cancel it so that the time is available to another 

student.  Canceling your appointment is very easy!  

Simply click on the link provided in your e-mailed    

appointment confirmation. 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

 Tues. Jan. 8, 2019-New Student Orientation  

 Wed. 9 Jan. 2019-Classes Resume  

 Wed. 16 Jan. 2019- Census Day 

 INSIDE THIS EDITION: 
 

 Wee Read 

 Health Benefit Opt In/Out Information 

 Text Book Buy Back 

 A Little Off Track? 

 Technology VS Humanity 

 Study Abroad– Brazil 

 Inter Cultural Days 

 Hand Bells for Credit 

 Counseling 

 Learn about your CSA Health Plan 

 Peer Support Hours 

 Leadership Award 

  Little off Track? 

 Concordia General Awards 

 2019 Tuition Information 
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WHEN PARKING NEAR CAMPUS, PLEASE: 
 

  Adhere to Local Parking Restrictions 

  Respect our Concordia Neighbours 

  Park Responsibly 

  Do Not Litter 

 

PEER SUPPORT AVAILABLE JAN. 14TH: 
 

Mon 2 pm – 4 pm 

Tue 2 pm – 4 pm 

Wed 10 am - 12 pm 

Thu 11:30 am – 1:30 pm 

Fri 11 am – 1 pm 

JANUARY CAMPUS RECREATION 
Free for all students, staff and faculty!! 
 
Mondays 
 January 14th - CrossFit with Stacey 
 January 21st - Barre with Korinna 
 January 28th - CrossFit with Stacey 
 
Wednesdays 
 January 16th - Yoga with Jess 
 January 23 - Yoga with Jess 
 January 30 - Yoga with Jess 
 
Fridays 
 January 11 - Drop in Intramurals 
 January 18 - Drop in Intramurals 
 January 25 - Drop in Intramurals 

 CAFETERIA MENU: WED TO FRI JAN 9-11 

 Wednesday-Vegetarian Lasagna with Garlic Bread  

 Thursday- Chicken Stir Fry with Chow Mein Noodles (Halal) 

 Friday - Fish and Chips (Halal) 

https://concordia.ab.ca/student-services/student-life-learning/learning-services/tutoring-and-registry/


 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 

 

WINTER TERM TUITION INFORMATION IS NOW ONLINE 

Please check your account information online through Concordia’s website 

http://onlineservices.concordia.ab.ca/student/. Paper statements are available by request by emailing 

studentaccounts@concordia.ab.ca or can be obtained at the Student Accounts Office HA120. 

Fees are due January 9th, 2019.   

Fees can be paid at the student accounts office by debit, cash or cheque. You can pay through online 
banking by setting up Concordia University of Edmonton as a biller and using your ID number as your 
account number. Credit card payments can be made through Plastiq by accessing online student services 
through Concordia’s website:  https://onlineservices.concordia.ab.ca/student/ (processing fees apply) 
 
If you are receiving student loan funding, please be aware that Concordia is making remittance requests from 

your funding to pay your winter term fees and these will be applied to accounts in January. Check your 

account on line to determine whether your account has been paid in full.  

New Winter Term Students - CSA Benefit Plan:  Opt out deadline is January 20, 2019. Students can opt 

out at:  https://mystudentplan.ca/csa/opt-out-form  

*For full reduction of tuition and fees, withdrawals must be done by January 16, 2019, 12:00 pm MST 

for the winter term.  “Non-payment of fees and/or non-attendance does not constitute official 

withdrawal from Concordia. Section 5.5.4, Academic Calendar 2018/2019.”  

https://concordia.ab.ca/student-services/registrar/academic-calendar/ 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Student Accounts 

studentaccounts@concordia.ab.ca or phone 780-479-9206. 

 PLEASE BE AWARE THAT FALL 2018 TUITION MUST BE PAID IN ORDER TO CONTINUE IN THE 

WINTER TERM. IF YOU HAVE UNPAID FALL TERM FEES PLEASE COME TO THE STUDENT 

ACCOUNTS OFFICE TO DISCUSS YOUR ACCOUNT IN THE STUDENT AND ENROLLMENT SERVICES 

OFFICE HA120. 

 


